
Summary of the January 2017 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

Your Board of Trustees had been busy in January 2017.  The New Year brings us a new budget to work 

with.  Most of this month's meeting was spent reviewing and finally approving UUCR's upcoming 

Canvass Budget. We are grateful for the strong leadership that Nancy Blum and Bill Hurlbut are already 

providing as our Canvass Co-Chairs.  Please look for more information about our annual Canvass in the 

days ahead.   The Board also had the chance to review and discuss the latest Grounds Master Plan 

guideline document.  We'll have copies at the Board table for you to read for the next few 

weeks.  Please stop by and share your thoughts with us!! 

 


